
 

 

 

 

BANK OF GUYANA 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

_________________________________________________ 
REVOCATION OF LICENCE 

DEALERS IN FOREIGN CURRENCY (CAMBIO BUSINESS) 
 

Members of the Public are hereby advised of the revocation of the licence of Confidential Cambio 

situated at Lot 29 Lombard Street Werk-en-Rust, Georgetown in accordance with the Dealers in 

Foreign Currency (Licensing) Act 1989. As a consequence, the entity is no longer authorized to conduct 

the business of buying and selling of foreign currency.   

 

 
Dated this 13th day of June, 2024. 
 

Dr. Gobind Ganga 
Governor 

Bank of Guyana 


